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We welcome all families in the 
Cockburn area to join us at one of our 
School Holiday Pop-Up Play sessions.

The sessions are aimed at children 
aged 0-5 years, of all abilities, to 
play in a safe and welcoming space. 
(although all ages are welcome). 
 

Morning tea will be provided but 
please bring your own picnic rug, 
water, hat and sun screen.  
 

These sessions support our Early 
Years Campaign ‘together we can’ 
which highlights the importance of 
the first 2,000 days of life with the 
five common themes read, explore, 
sing, rhyme and play. Visit our 
website for more information on the 
Early Years.

Session 1 
Join us for a special Noongar Storytime with Fran from Moorditj 
Kulungar Playgroup. Fran will be reading ‘ How the Birds got 
their Colours’ and we will learn Noongar names for colours, and 
make colourful bird crafts. 
 

Date:		  Wednesday 27th September 
Time:		  9.30am - 11am 
Venue: 		 Bibra Lake Regional Playground 
		  (meet by main entrance, look for CCK sign), 		
		  Progress Drive, Bibra Lake
Book:		  www.trybooking.com/CLIXQ 

Session 2 
WHAM! KAPOW! BOOM! Calling all superheroes to fly into our 
Superhero themed play session complete with a surprise guest! 
We will also explore and collect natural materials to make a 
superhero themed craft and enjoy a superhero storytime.

Date:		  Wednesday 4th October 
Time:		  9.30am - 11am 
Venue: 		 Botony Park 
		  71 MacQuarie Boulevard, Hammond Park		
Book:		  www.trybooking.com/CLIXS 


